Rick ScorT

GOVERNOR

February 25, 2011

Dear Friends:

It is a pleasure to congratulate Hillsborough Lodge Number 25, Free and
Accepted Masons, as it celebrates its 161st year of being a cornerstone of the
community in Tampa, Florida.

Since its establishment in 1850, this organization has been dedicated to
improving the lives of families and communities in the City of Tampa and Hillsborough
County communities. For 161 years, you have been committed to practicing relief, truth,
and brotherly love, and to instilling these values in the members of your organization.
Thank you for making your community, our state, and the world a better place.

Congratulations on your anniversary and best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

Tt

Rick Scott

Hillsborough Lodge Number 25, Free and Accepted Masons

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399 « [850) 488-2272 « FAx (850) 922-4292



